

Gilgandra Public School





Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

TONEST CONTEST

Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

20 May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

During Term 1 and Term 2, Year 3 Inventors have earned 20 Class Lion Heads. To reward the students for this outstanding effort, we will have two class parties over the coming weeks.

Friday 28th May 2021 - Technology Party

Students will be able to bring in a personal device to play on during the afternoon session. The devices will need to be left in the classroom in the morning and will be secured in a lockable cupboard until the party. Students who do not want to bring in a device can use their school laptops. A G rated movie will be also put on for students to watch if they wish.

Devices need to be charged fully as we are unable to recharge them at school. Students will only be allowed to access games that have been pre-downloaded as they will not be able to connect to the school's Wi-Fi. Students will not have access to social media sites including YouTube whilst at school. This is to ensure student safety whilst online.

Friday 4th June 2021 - Hunter Park

After assembly, the class will walk down to Hunter Park with Mr Smithers and Zoe Howard. The students will have the opportunity to play on the equipment and grassed area. Hot chips will be provided. The class will be back at school for recess.

The students should be applauded for their efforts so far year and have thoroughly deserved these rewards.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr Adam Smither Classroom Teacher Gilgandra Public School